
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

FOOD TRUCK STOP # 3 @ Queen Victoria Market 
  
Food Truck Stop at Queen Vic Market is back! A trading opportunity for up to ten food trucks to be set up 
on Queen Street which will be closed to vehicular traffic allowing Melburnians and visitors to Melbourne the 
opportunity to purchase takeaway food to enjoy.  
 
Trading dates will be over five Wednesday nights from the 01 September until 29 September 2021 inclusive. 
Trading hours will be limited to 5.00pm – 10.00pm only.  
 
 Queen Victoria Market (QVM) will set up a Beer Garden area to hold a limited number of patrons.  
 Other than the general fixed seating on site, QVM will not be providing any seating within the trading 

area with exception to the Beer Garden.  
 The public toilets on Queen Street will be open for use during the set trading hours.  

 
Each Food Truck will be required to: 
 Have a nominated person as a COVID Marshal to assist with their own queue management. They will 

be required to be identifiable to the members of the public (i.e. safety vests). The nominated Marshal 
is required to have the relevant COVID Marshal training.  

 Hand sanitiser available. 
 Their own COVID Safe Plan. 

 
Note:  
 The Food Truck Stop will go ahead subject to approval granted under the Public Events Framework. 
 In case of any delays due to current restrictions, dates will be reviewed with a commencement date 

of 08 September for four trading nights.  
  
EVENT FEE 
 
Site Fee: $300 per night + GST (incl. power) 
 
SELECTION CRITERIA 
 
The selection criteria considered in the assessment of applications for the Food Truck Stop are summarised 
below: 
 The types of food product, including the unusual and unique nature of the product, points of 

difference to like uses, compatibility with the event. 
 Social media presence, with strong following and activity. 
 The setup, including attention to aesthetics and any physical constraints. 
 The applicant’s retail, business expertise and financial situation. 
 Flexibility and ability to fit in with other stallholders and to work with Queen Victoria Market 

management and any other matter considered relevant to the application. 
 
The sequence of the above criteria does not imply any relative priority. Furthermore, these are not the only 
criteria upon which the assessment application is made.  
 



  

PRIVACY ACT 1998 
 
The Queen Victoria Market P/L Privacy Policy is available online.  
  
The Queen Victoria Market will not be evaluating any application for the purpose of entering legal relations. 
A legal relationship will only be contemplated if and when the successful applicant signs a formal letter of 
acceptance prepared by the Company. The Company reserves the right to act as it sees fit after considering 
applications received. 
 
Please note that feedback will not be given to unsuccessful applicants. The decision on selection of 
applicants is final and not open to appeal. 
 
 
 

http://www.qvm.com.au/privacy/

